GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

January 24,2023

326 Green Oaks Drive
Columbus, MS

(662) 328-3879
greenoaksgcl@gmail.com

Hello members,

What a wet February it has been. Saying that, here goes the broken record. Cart path only signs have
been out for some time. We have had several members ignoring the signs. We also have members
pulling their carts within 5-10 yards of the greens. Please start setting a good example for our green fee
golfers, so they do not follow your footsteps.

As soon as the fairways dry up enough, we will be spraying them to try to take care of the weeds. Be
prepared, this will turn the fairways brown, but just be patient for a couple of weeks and you should see
good results.

Mark your calendars for our annual meeting April 4t at 6:00pm. We will have three positions on the
board to be filled. If you would like to run for the board, please sign up in the pro shop or the lounge.

Starting March 1, 2023, our junior membership will be members 16 years of age to 25 years of age, with
valid driver’s license. The membership includes a cart or a shed for $80.00 a month. This is a great deal.
Please help spread the word. Please welcome our new members Adam Thompson and Sarah Snyder. We
are glad to have them.

Please visit the Pro Shop and see the new Green Oaks caps. They are very good looking and are priced
at $25.00. The caps are a great way to show your support for the club.

In closing, once we get our tractor back from the shop. We will be setting up a workday, probably on a
Saturday morning, to cut some dead trees. We will need some help on the clean-up, raking and picking
up tree branches. When we get a date, it will be posted. Check in the pro shop and Lounge. We could
really use the help.

Try to stay dry and try to stay on the cart path and remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,

Vickey Evans

Vickey Evans
Club President
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